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PODAR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, MANGALORE 

  
Ref No: PIS/ACT/SEAT/2022-23/15 

  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Greetings from Podar International School Mangalore!!!! 
 

  

Field trip:  Visit to an Old-Age Home 

  

 The students of Grades VIII TO X will be going for  a visit to an Old Age Home on 1 
July, 2022.  

As a gift to the inmates, students will be donating food grains.  

Students from Grades I to X can contribute any one grain in any amount. Students 
can handover the same to their respective class teacher by 30/06/2022. 

Some grain options are given below; 

1. Moong dal 
2. Toor dal 
3. Urud dal 
4. Channa dal 
5. Black channa 
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